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Stocpner^1icha<y^MN^ 

From: Alan_Grimsley@SWN.COM [Alan_Grimsley@SWN.COM] Sent: Wed 9/7/2005 3:58 PM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 

Subject: Karlsbad Corral 2 Well # 4-H Unothodox well location. 

Attachments: 

Mr Stogner, 

A NSL request has been sent for the Karlsbad Corral 2 Well #4-H location. 

If possible we would like a expeditiously answer to our request for the 
following reasons: 

A window has been offered for a Nabors drilling rig from EOG 
Resources. This rig is available in 7-10 days. 
The mineral rights to the South, in the adjoining Section 11, were 
farmed out to Southwestern Energy from EOG Resources, therefore we 
are the adjacent lease hold owner. 

If you need any further information, I can be contacted any of the below 
numbers. 

Regards, 
Alan 

Alan Grimsley 
Drilling Engineer 
Southwestern Energy Company 
Office: 281-618-4068 
Mobile: 713-492-1657 
Pager: 713-421-3583 
email: Alan_Grimsley@swn.com 

Notice: This e-mail may contain privileged and/or confidential information 
and is intended only for the addressee. If you are not the addressee or 
the person responsible for delivering it to the addressee, you may not 
copy or distribute this communication to anyone else. If you received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or return 
e-mail and promptly delete the original message from your system. 

https://webmail.state.rrni.us/exchange/MSTOGNER/Inbox/Karlsbad%20Corral%202%20W.. 9/8/2005 


